
G:\Word files\TOWNBOARD\TOWNBRD\MINUTES\2021\11-16- 2021 PH Budget 2022.docx 1 

 

PUBLIC HEARING – November 16, 2021 – 5:30 P.M. 
TOWN HALL, 2354 COUNTY ROAD N 
 
PRESENT: Chairperson Pfeiffer, Supervisor Eric Olson, Supervisor Janiece Bolender, 
Supervisor Jay Damkoehler, and Clerk/Treasurer Maria Hougan.  

 
ABSENT: Supervisor Doug Larsson 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Alex Mesdjian, Mark Hale, Dan & Jodi Hanson 
 
Chairperson Pfeiffer called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
BUSINESS  
 

Public Hearing on proposed 2022 Budget. 
 

Chairman Pfeiffer opened the public hearing at 5:30 p.m.   Mark Hale and Dan & Jodi 
Hanson attended the public hearing. 
 
Mark Hale asked about the grouping of the legal fees in the notice. Chair Pfeiffer 
explained the legal fees as noted in the budget notice.   
 

There being no other questions, Chair Pfeiffer closed the Public Hearing at 5:40 p.m. and 
adjourned the public hearing. 
 

Motion by Supervisor Bolender, second by Sup. Olson, to adjourn the meeting at 5:42 
p.m.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 
 
______________________________ 

  Maria Hougan, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 

 

 

 

Note: These minutes are not considered official until acted upon at a future meeting: 
therefore, are subject to revision. 

 


